
SOCIAL SCIENCE      CLASS VI   2020-21 

MAY 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIVICS 
L-1 
Understanding 
 Diversity 
 
 
 
 
 
L-2  Diversity 
  and 
Discrimination 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*Languages 2 
each from  
Northern, 
Southern,   
Eastern, Western 
parts    of  India 
 
*Examples of 
differentregional 
languages & 
 religions 
practiced in  
  India 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paste the five  pictures 
of the personalities who 
fought against 
discrimination and 
inequality in India 
 
 
 
 

 
*MCQ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*MCQ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*The meaning and   
significance of the term    
diversity. 
 
 
 
 
 
*Difference and prejudice 
*Creating stereotype 
*Inequality & 
discrimination 
*Striving for equality 
 
 
 
 

 
*Communication 
*Critical thinking 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Critical   analysis 
*Emotional skill 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MONTH 

 
     THEME 

 
INCULCATION 

 
INTEGRATED ACTIVITY 

 
ASSESSMENT 

 LEARNING OUTCOME    CONCEPT/SKILL    INTERNAL 
ASSESSMENT 

April 
 
 
Period – 5 
 
 
 
 
Period-5 
 
 
 
 
 
Period-6 
 
 
 
 
Period-6 
 

Geography 
 
 
L-1  
The earth in the 
solar system 
 
 
L-2  
Globe, latitude 
and longitude 
 
History 
 
L-1 What,where, 
When & how 
 
 
L-2  
On the trail of 
the earliest 
people 
 

*map work 
 
 
*smart class                       
   modules  
  related to the  
celestial bodies 
 
*diagram of 
latitude  and 
longitude 
 
 
 
 
*smart class    
   modules 
*map skill 
 
*pictures of 
different   tools 
made by stone  
by the early man. 
 

Political map of India: 
locate  
 
 
Preparing a chart on solar 
system and satellite 
 
 
Grid of latitude and 
longitude 
(ART) 
 
 
 
 
Label the rivers tapi,  
Narmada, mahanadi 
 
 
 
 
 

All states & capitals, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
*diagrammatic 
structure 
 
 
 
 
 
Group discussion 
about the things 
that Happened in 
the past but still 
affects us 
 
 

Union territories 
&neighbouring 
Countries, seas 
 
* the solar  system, 
sun,  moon, planets, 
asteroids   & 
meteoroids 
 
*important parallels    
   of  latitude 
*heat zones of the     
   earth 
*about time zone 
 
*what can we know   
   about   the past 
* about history, 
prehistory   and 
 pro history 
 
*about three phases 
of  stone age 
 

 
 
 
*observation 
*illustration 
 
 
 
*knowledge 
*thinking 
 
 
 
 
*reasoning 
*emotional 
*critical analysis 
 
 
 
*knowledge 
*illustration 
*emotional 
 
 

 
 
 
Revision test 
 
 
 
 
Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 
Revision test 
 
 
 
 
 
Periodic 
 
 
 



 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 

 
HISTORY 
 
L-3 From 
growing to 
gathering food 
 
 
L-4 In the 
earliest cities 
 
 

 
 
*Pictures and  
  Modules 
 
 
 
 
 
*Map work 
*Smart class 
modules  
 

 
Label the earliest sites 
on the political map of 
India 
 
 
 
 
Locate cities of  Indus 
Valley Civilization 
 
 

 
*Concept 
mapping 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Elocution 
 
 
 

*Domestication 
*Towards a settled life 
 
 
 
 
*The story of Harappa 
*Life in the city, 
  crafts, raw material 

 
*Thinking 
*Knowledge 
 
 
 
 
 
*Thinking 
*Knowledge 
 
 

 
MAP SKILL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNE            HOLIDAYS   HOMEWORK 
 

JULY 
PERIOD-5 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD – 5 
 
 
 
 
AUGUST 
 
PERIOD-5 

GEOGRAPHY 
L-3 Motions of 
the earth 
 
 
 
 
L-4 Maps 
 
 
 
 
CIVICS 
 
L-3 What is 
Government? 
 
 
 
 
 
L-4 Key elements 
of a democratic 
government 

 
*Various effects 
of  rotation and  
   revolution 
 
 
*Different types 
of    maps 
* Modules, 
Compass 
 
 
 
*Comparative 
study 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Discuss how 
people use their 
right of Franchise 
in recent 
elections 
 

 
Formation of day and 
night 
Formation of seasons 
 
 
 
Diagram of cardinal and 
intermediate directions 
Conventional symbol 
 
 
 
Flow Chart of three 
types of govt. and their 
work 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*Diagrammatic 
structure 
*Concept  
 
 
 
*Concept  
mapping 
 
 
 
 
 
*Oral Questioning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Reading traits  
 

 
*Rotation and 
  Revolution 
* Solstices and Equinox 
 
 
*Physical, 
Political,Thematic maps 
*Distance, direction, 
sketch,  Plan, symbols 
 
 
*Levels of government 
*Forms of government 
*Why we need 
government 
 
 
*ways of participating in 
the  process of 
government 
*needs to resolve the   
conflict 
*equality and justice 

 
*Finding  
   Information 
 
 
 
 
*Creative,  
   Analytical 
  thinking 
Understanding 
 
 
 
*Understanding 
*Decision  
  making 
 
 
 
 
 
*Thinking skill 
*Reasoning skill 
*Understanding 

 
Diagrammatic 
Representation 
 
 
 
 
Diagrammatic 
Representation 
 
 
 
 
 
FLOW CHART 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD – 6 
 
 
 
 

HISTORY 
L-5 What books 
and burials tell 
us 
 
 
L-6 Kingdoms of 
the early 
republic 
 

 
*Vedas texts 
 
 
 
 
*Try to find out 
the name of 
sixteen  
Mahajanapads in 
early 6

th
BC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Label important 
Mahajanpads 

 
Cross questioning 
 
 
 
 
 
Cross questioning 
 
 
 

 
*about the origin of the 
Vedic Age 
*Megalithic period 
 
*Janapadas&Mahajanpads 
*about their 
administration 
   Style 

 
*Thinking 
*Knowledge 
 
 
 
*Imagination 
*Reasoning 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Map skill  

SEPTEMBER MID TERM   EXAMS      SYLLABUS- HISTORY LESSON 1,2,3,4,5,6            GEOGRAPHY    LESSON 1,2,3,4         CIVICS  LESSON-1,2,3,4     &   MAPS 

 

OCTOBER 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
Period -6 
 
 

HISTORY 
 
L-7 New 
questions and 
Ideas 
 
 
 
L-8  Ashoka, the 
emperor who 
gave up war 
 
Geography 
 
L-5 Major 
Domains of the 
Earth 
 
 
 
L-6 Major 
Landforms of 
the earth 
 

 
 
*Paste pictures 
related to 
Buddhism and 
Jainism and 
prepare a chart 
 
*Random 
Questioning 
*Story telling 
 
 
 
 
*World map 
 
 
 
 
*Map of India 
*Chart of 
different  
  Landforms 
 

 
 
Sand paper painting of 
Saint Mahavira and 
Gautam Buddha 
(W.exp) 
 
 
Prepare a fact file on 
Mauryan rulers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Diagram of Volcano 
 

 
 
*Oral Questioning 
*Worksheet 
 
 
 
 
*Summarizing 
*Reading traits 
 
 
 
 
 
*Map Skill 
*Oral Questioning 
 
 
 
*Reading traits 
*Diagrammatic 
structure 
 

 
 
*Origin and growth of  
Jainism & Buddhism 
*The Upanishads and the 
main ideas 
 
*about  Mauryan Dynasty 
*features of Mauryan   
Admin.  
*Kalinga war and Dhamma 
 
*Lithosphere 
*Hydrosphere 
*Atmosphere 
*Biosphere 
 
 
*factors behind the 
formation of these 
landforms 
 

 
 
*Understanding 
*Questioning 
 
 
 
 
*Questioning 
*Information 
   literacy 
 
 
 
 
*Knowledge 
*Information  
  literacy 
*Understanding 
 
*Knowledge 
*Information  
  literacy 
*Understanding 
 

 
 
Revision test 
 
 
 
 
 
Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Revision test 
 
 
 
 
Periodic 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 

CIVICS 
 
L-5 Panchayati 
Raj 
 
 
 

 
*Smart class 
module 
*Flow chart 
 
 
 

 
Mock elections 
(Theatre club) 
 
 
 
 

 
Group Discussion 
on any one 
problem faced by 
villagers 
 
 

 
*The three levels of 
Panchayat work & duties 
 
 
 
*Area and work of the 

 
*Social skill 
*Reasoning skill 
 
 
 
 

 
Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 



 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 

 
L-6 Rural  
Administration 
 
 
 
HISTORY 
 
L-9 Vital 
Villages 
Thriving Towns 
 
 
 
L-10 Traders, 
Kings and 
Pilgrims 
 

*Smart class 
modules 
*Flow chart 
 
 
 
 
*Elocution 
 
 
 
 
 
*Map showing 
the majorcenters 
of power of  
  various kings 
 

Prepare a flow chart 
showing administrative  
Body of rural areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Find out the different 
pilgrimages centersin 
northern part of India 
 

 
*Reading traits 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Reading traits 
 
 
 
 
 
*Map Skill 
 

police 
*Hindu Succession 
Amendment Act 2005 
*Maintenance of land 
records 
 
*Flourishing of 
agriculture, trade and 
commerce 
*Second phase of  
   urbanization 
 
*Far & wide trade 
contacts 
*The spread of Buddhism 
*Concept of Bhakti 
 
 

*Knowledge 
*Information 
   Literacy 
*Understanding 
 
 
 
 
*Knowledge 
*Reasoning 
 
 
 
 
*Knowledge 
*Analytical 
*Reasoning 
 
 

Periodic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Map skill 

DECEMBER 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 

GEOGRAPHY 
 
L-7 Our country 
–India 
 
 
L-8   India, 
Climate, 
Vegetation & 
Wildlife 
 
CIVICS 
L-7 Urban 
Administration 
 
 

Political and 
geographical 
extent of India 
 
 
 
Showing wild life 
sanctuaries and 
 National Parks 
 
 
*Smart class 
modules 
*Flow chart 
 

Different games in 
different states 
(SPORTS) 
 
 
 
Map of wildlife  
sanctuaries and national 
parks 
 
 
Paste the bill which 
shows the purchase of 
some product and circle 
the kinds of taxes 
mentioned on the bill 
 

*Map Skill 
*Concept 
Mapping 
 
 
 
 
*Map Skill 
*Concept 
Mapping 
 
 
 
*Reading traits 
 
 
 

*Locational setting, 
India’sneighbours 
*Political & Physical  
Divisions  
 
*Different types of 
seasons 
*Natural vegetation 
*Wildlife of India 
 
*Local self govt. 
*Municipal bodies 
*Welfare and other  
activities 
 
 

*Knowledge 
*Understanding 

 
 
 
 
*Reasoning 
*Questioning 
*Understanding 
 
 
*Knowledge 
*Problem  
  solving 
*Understanding 
 
 
 

Map Activity 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PERIOD-6 
 
 

L-8 Rural 
Livelihood 
 

*Smart class 
modules 
*Village scene 
 

 Group Discussion 
on  various 
markets, 
wholesale, Retail, 
Mall, Weekly 

*Different means of  
livelihood 
*Agricultural labourers 
and farmers in India 

*Knowledge 
*Problem  
  solving 
*Understanding 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
JANUARY 
 
PERIOD-6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PERIOD-6 
 

 
L-9 Urban 
Livelihood 
 
HISTORY 
 
L-11 New 
Empires & 
Kingdoms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
L-12 Buildings, 
Paintings and 
Books 

 
*Smart class 
modules 
*City scene 
 
 
*Smart class 
modules 
*Map showing  
  important 
centres and  
  rulers of Gupta 
period 
 
 
*Pictures of 
different  
  stupas and 
temples 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*Oral Questioning 
 
 
 
 
*Reading traits 
*Oral Questioning 
 
 
 
 
 
Group Discussion 
about the 
architecture, 
literature & 
science of ancient 
period 
 

 
*Different occupations 
*Status of women 
*Migration 
 
 
*Sources of Gupta rule 
*Kingdoms of the South 
*Administration and 
military Organization 
 
 
 
*Great works related to 
art 
   and literature 
*Discoveries and 
inventions 
*progress and 
development 
 

 
*Knowledge 
*Thinking 
*Understanding 
 
 
 
*Knowledge 
*Questioning 
*Understanding 
 
 
 
*Global and  
   cultural  
   awareness 
 
 

 
Map activity 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 

 
REVISION 

      

March ANNUAL EXAMINATION SYLLABUS – HISTORY 
LESSONS-  
3,6,7,8,9,10,11,12 
 
 

GEOGRAPHY 
 LESSONS-  
1,4,5,6,7, 8 
 

CIVICS     
 LESSONS-2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9 
 
 
 

AND  MAPS 
 

 

 

 


